
 
 

N O T I C E 
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS  
 
 

Effective Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024, Town Hall will begin its 
winter hours. 
The office hours will be Monday to Friday from 8:00am-4:30pm. 
Additionally, the front desk remains open for the lunch hour. 
Residents may contact or visit Town Hall during these hours of 
operation. 
 

Thank You. 
 
 

 

Dated this 30th day of August, 2024 
Maureen Reeder, Clerk 


